
Yes I believe it should.  

Please would you note that I am a presenter on Chorley FM, I co-present the Radioactive 
Rock show on Monday evenings. I am not, however, speaking on behalf of the station, these 
views are my own and I have not sought permission from the Board to submit this response 
or any part of it.  

 


